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Shirley Collado

President

Ithaca College

953 Danby Road
Ithaca, NY 14850

President Collado,

I have met with your team and reviewed the proposed plan to bring students back to campus to
retrieve their belongings. I appreciate all the effort and care to develop a plan that considers the
impact on our community. I am recommending that you delay implementation of your plan until
June 8™, 2020.

The six week phased approach that coordinates and limits the number of students coming to
campus at any one time is appropriate and I would recommend you use that approach when you
begin bringing students back to retrieve their belongings.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thank you,

Frank Kruppa

Public Health Director

Inclusion Through Diversity



